From: Marvin Wilson <marvwilson2002@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 2:37:41 AM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul
Boyer <PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;].D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Keep Up the Good Work!

Dear Arizona Senator-

I applaud you for insisting and staying determined and persistent on having a full, forensic audit on all
2.1 million ballots in the 2020 general election. The whole country - the whole WORLD! - is watching
Arizona to see if free and fair elections are still real in the great Republic of the USA. Stay the course,
we all know you have had trials and pushback like never before, but if the left insists this was the most
"safe and secure election ever" they should have no problem with this opportunity to finally prove them
right - right? -

Nothing less than a full, forensic audit of all the ballots, conducted by a team of world-class forensic
experts (please make sure Jovan Pulitzer is on the team!) will produce a satisfactory, indisputable
answer on whether or not all the allegations of voter fraud are true.

You are a modern day patriotic hero - thank you, and stay strong!

Always the Best, Yours in Success,

Marvin D Wilson
Real Estate Investor

Published Author, Professional Editor
CEO, Willonas Enterprizes, Inc
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